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Perry Township Board of Trustees 
Special Meeting Session 

May 7, 2024, 5:00 pm 
 

 

Call Meeting to Order  

Trustee Miller stated the special meeting of the Perry Township Board of Trustees is called to order at 

5:00 pm for a special meeting.   

Trustee Miller made a motion to open the meeting. Seconded by Trustee Nelligan.  

ROLL CALL: Mr. Miller, yes. Mr. DeChiara, yes. Ms. Nelligan, yes.  

  

Discussion of Road Paving:  

The discussion was had with the Public Works Director and Chris from the Road Department regarding 

what they could do to assist with the longevity of the roads and if chip and seal was an option as the 

road levy did not pass. The Township needs to find ways to assist with the roads cost-effectively and 

only pave the main roads. Chris explained what chip and seal were to the Board and explained they use 

this method on some of the highways. The number of roads set to be paved is 6.7 miles and will decline 

since the levy did not pass.  

A discussion was had on the process of sending a notice out to begin receiving bids for the road paving.  

That would be around 6 or 7 roads for the Township this year. We will bid out less than 4.5 miles and 

Canton City will have 2.3 miles that we will have to pay for.  

No action was taken. 

 

Adjournment: 

The Board adjourned at approximately 5:44 p.m. 

Trustee Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Trustee DeChiara. 

ROLL CALL: Mr. Miller, yes. Mr. DeChiara, yes. Ms.Nelligan, yes.  

 

               

Matt Miller, President            Craig Chessler, Fiscal Officer 

 


